STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051

Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

June 23,2017

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq.
Robinson & Cole

280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103-3597

RE: PETITION NO. 1303 - Cellco Partnership d/b/a Vetizon Wireless petition for a declaratory ruling
that no Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need is required for the proposed
installation of a wireless telecommunications facility on the roof of an existing commercial building
located at 1069 East Main Street, Stamford Connecticut.

Dear Attorney Baldwin:

At a public meeting held on June 22, 2017, the Connecticut Siting Council voted to set the date by which to
render a decision on the above-referenced petition as no later than December 5, 2017, in accordance with
Section 4-176(e) of the Connecticut General Statutes and with Section 16-50j-40(c) of the Regulations of
Connecticut State Agencies.

Verty truly yours,

Robert Stein
Chairman

RS/MAB/bm

c¢:  The Honorable David Martin, Mayor, City of Stamford
Ralph Blessing, Land Use Bureau Chief, City of Stamford
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